
Bill Message: 
 
SC USF SURCHARGE 
Effective on or after December 1, 2009 the South Carolina Universal Service Fund (USF) 
surcharge rate for Local, Intrastate and Long Distance (excluding International) service is 
scheduled to decrease from 3.5707% to 3.2373%. If you have questions regarding this 
change, please call your AT&T representative at the toll-free number on this bill.   
 
Bill Insert: 
 

Universal Service Fund Surcharge Rate Decrease 
 
Thank you for being an AT&T South Carolina customer. Your business is important to 
us. In keeping with our ongoing commitment to let you know about upcoming changes in 
your service or billing, please note that effective on or after December 1, 2009 the South 
Carolina Universal Service Fund (USF) surcharge rate for Local, Intrastate and Long 
Distance (excluding International) service is scheduled to decrease from 3.5707% to 
3.2373%. 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please call an AT&T South Carolina 
representative at the toll-free number on your bill.  Thank you for choosing AT&T. 
 
DM: 
 
Dear Valued AT&T Customer, 
 
Your business is important to us. In keeping with our ongoing commitment to let you 
know about upcoming changes in your service or billing, please note that effective on or 
after December 1, 2009 the South Carolina Universal Service Fund (USF) surcharge rate 
for Local, Intrastate and Long Distance (excluding International) service is scheduled to 
decrease from 3.5707% to 3.2373%. 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please call an AT&T South Carolina 
representative at the toll-free number on your bill.  Thank you for choosing AT&T. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your AT&T South Carolina Service Team 


